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Year 5 Panthers – Trip to the Turner Contemporary 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are fortunate to have been offered the opportunity to visit the Turner Contemporary art museum in Margate at the 
beginning of next term. The date of the trip will be Tuesday 29th October. The coach will be departing the school at 
10:15am so children can arrive as normal for 8:40am registration. We will be receiving a one hour tour of the exhibitions 
and whilst in Margate we will also have the opportunity to visit the Theatre Royal in Margate. This is one of the oldest 
theatres in the country. The coach will return us to the school for 3pm.The cost is fully funded by the Turner 
Contemporary, so children will only need to bring a packed lunch unless one is being provided by the school. Please 
kindly return the permission slip by this Friday 18th October. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mr Hawthorne-Nelson 
Year 5 Panther Class 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------ 

Year 5 Turner Contemporary Trip Permission Slip 
 

I give my child permission for ………………………………………….. to participate in the trip to The Turner 
Contemporary in Margate. 
 

My Child is entitled to Free School Meals and will need a school packed lunch 

I authorise school adults to administer any necessary first aid and for them to give permission to medical 
authorities to undertake any medical treatment which may be considered necessary (including anaesthetic) 
should the need arise.  
 
 
 
 

Printed:……………………………………………………                             Relationship to child………………….……….. 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………                                Date…………………………………………… 
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